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28 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Baldragon Academy Parent Partnership (BAPP) Communication Survey Feedback 
 
Many thanks for taking the time to complete the survey on communication that the BAPP put together.   
We received a total of 66 responses from across all year groups – of these 97% stated that there is enough 
communication from the school.   
 
We have collated the responses to the survey, and it was presented and discussed at the BAPP meeting of the 
7th June 2023.   
 
As a result of the findings the following actions are noted:   

• Absence reporting, we understand the frustrations around the messages and timing of the messages sent 

out with regard to your child’s attendance. The school is restricted by the system and bound by Dundee City 

Council policy when reporting absence. The BAPP will take this issue up with other schools in Dundee as part 

of the citywide parent council meetings.  

• On the content of the termly newsletter, we have passed on the results of the survey to the Senior 

Management team at the school, the following are the things that you have indicated you would like to see 

included:   

o Staffing Changes and Challenges – 75%  

o Home Learning Links – 65%  

o Good news stories – 60%  

o Attainment Stats – 56%  

o Engagement Stats – 34%  

We also discussed the kind communications that work well at the BAPP meeting of the 7th June.   
 
I would like to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of the BAPP which will take place on the 30th August 
2023.  We really do value all input from parents/carers at the school. 
   
In the meantime you can keep up to date with all things school related by following the school on Twitter 
@BladragonAcademy.  The website  www.baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk also has links to home learning 
resources, the school calendar and the virtual schoolbag.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the BAPP email pcbaldragonacademy@npfs.org.uk if you would like to 
contribute in continuing to make Baldragon Academy the best school for all the young people to learn and 
develop.  

Regards,   

Mary O’Connor 
Chair – BAPP 
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